Republe of the Philippaes
North Eastern Mindanao State Univenity

MEMORANDUM FROM THE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
No. 10- 0/C -2024

TO: VPAF, VPAA, CAMPUS DIRECTORS, DEANS, DIRECTORS,
UNIT/OFFICE HEADS, PRAISE COMMITTEE, AL FACULTY AND
STAFF

DATE: October 15 , 2024

SUBJECT: RESCHEDULING OF THE PRAISE AWARDING CEREMONY

Greetings of peace and solidanity.

In light of recent released Office Memorandum No. 09-056-2024, this is to
inform you that the PRAISE Awarding Ceremony originally scheduled for
October 16, 2024, has been rescheduled to October 30, 2024. This change is
necessary to ensure that we can complete the procurement of plaques in a timely manner,
allowing us to properly honor our awardees.

Additionally, please remember that all other instructions outlined in the recent
Memorandum must still be followed. Your cooperation in adhering to these guidelines will
help ensure the event's success.

We understand that this adjustment may require changes to your schedules, and we
appreciate your flexibility and understanding in this matter.

Thank you for your continued commitment to our institution and for your support in
making this event a memorable one.

Padayon sa pag ALPAS NEMSU!

For the grassroots and in the spirit of vibrant leadership,
D]gltally signed

Loayon

meslo Gallardo

NEMésrt;s LQ%Q%LM

SUC President n_;,

CC: Records Unit
Information Unit
Human Resource Management Unit
All concerned
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